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OPEN LESSONS - PARENTS STAY AND LEARN 

Judging by these “tweets” from parents attending the 

Year 5 Open Lessons this term’s Open Lessons and Stay 

and Learns have been as successful as ever. And popular! 

In Miss Wicks class, 25 children had a family member 

present.  

A whole range of subjects were covered, with teachers 

making the most of the extra pairs of hands. 

We are pleased that parents get a feel for 

how the classrooms work. 

“Really enjoyed being able 
to see  what the kids learn. 
They all got the 
opportunity to share their 
ideas and results. Really 
encouraged them to be 
creative and individual.” 

“ I had a happy boy 
having me there to 
join him.” 

“Really good to see how they 
are doing in school and 
enjoying themselves. Would 
love to come again.” “A fantastic lesson 

today. Very much 
enjoyed. Look 
forward to the next.” 

“What a wonderful opportunity to 
see how the children learn in the 
classroom. It’s so lovely being 
included in our children’s learning.” 



       

TERM DATES 

Tues 19th November Year 5 Open Lesson 

Thurs 21st November Parents Consultation Evening 

Fri 22nd November Non Uniform Day 

Wed 27th November Parents Evening for 2020 starters 

Friday 29th November  NSA Christmas Bazaar 

Tues 3rd December Nursery Christmas SingSong  

(am and pm) 

Wed 4th December Reception Christmas Play  (am) 

Friday 6th December KS1 (am and pm) 

Thurs 12th December Christmas Lunch 

Thurs 12th December Y3 Christmas Play (evening) 

Friday 13th December Y3 Christmas Play (am) 

Friday 13th December Y4 Christmas Play 

Tues 17th December Y5/6 Evening Carol Concert 

Thurs 19th December End of Autumn Term 

Tues 7th Jan 2020 First day of Spring Term 

Friday 14th February End of  half  term 

Mon 24th February Return to School 

Friday 3rd April  End of Spring Term 

Monday 20th April  First day of Summer Term 

Friday 8th May Bank Holiday  

Friday 22nd May  End of half term 

Tuesday 2nd June  Return to school 

Wednesday 22nd July End of school year 

A Note  

from the NSA 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

Friday 22nd November is our traditional 

non-uniform day; in exchange for the 

children wearing their own clothes to 

school we ask that they make a donation 

to the Christmas Bazaar which is fast 

approaching. 

To ensure that we get an even spread of 

gifts, we ask that children donate from 

the list below: 
 

A gift that may be used in the Secret 

Santa room at the Christmas Bazaar -  

Year 1 & Year 3 Gifts for Her 

Year 2 & Year 5: Gifts for Him 

Year 6: Chocolates 
 

For tombola and other stalls - 

Reception & Year 4: Bottles and Jars 

[drinks, foods, lotions, potions etc] 
 

 The NSA are always grateful for your 

continued support and we look forward 

to seeing you at the Christmas Bazaar 

on Friday 29th November.  

Kind regards, 

The NSA Committee 

Another Note From the NSA 
A huge thank you to all the parents and staff who 

helped in the Bar and the Tea Room.  

And a big thank you also to the all the children and 

adults who baked and decorated such lovely cakes. 

And to Lisa Coates and the Wilson families’ catering 

companies.  

Nobody went hungry or thirsty at the Birthday Party. 

What a fabulous Birthday Party! 

“Liked the focus on 
knowing what 
success looks like.” 


